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		Hi faculty -
First, a BIG thank you for being part of the "everything" writers need.
Now to bring you up-to-date and provide needed info.
ORIENTATION - Put Friday, August 2 on your calendar for one of the orientations below. While it will be recorded, we encourage you to be with us live.
Time: Aug 2, 4 pm Eastern (3 CT, 2 MT, 1 PT)
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88123903659?pwd=q9mLafK42C8r8maB3xZ71abqz0w5IF.1
Meeting ID: 881 2390 3659
Passcode: 914779
OR
Time: Aug 2, 8 pm Eastern (7 CT, 6 MT, 5 PT)
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83239044650?pwd=egV7qM4rwsc7NgSDXB5qvbKxfjHn9q.1
Meeting ID: 832 3904 4650
Passcode: 017735
Pre-conference sign-in - We hope most of you can sign in this Friday between 10 am and 4 pm Eastern. CLICK HERE for instructions that also will be available at Colorado.writehisanswer.com/facultynotes2024 along with how to enter the live conference next week. This is also where you will find contact info should you have a problem getting online.
Bookstore - Because collecting sales tax is getting more and more complicated, we have decided not to offer an online bookstore of conferee and faculty titles. Instead, for the conferees, we are providing a "Book Gallery" on the conference website.
Since there are so many of you, it would be a HUGE workload for Chris Richards to add you to the book gallery. Besides, your books are already pictured with your bio on the faculty pages. We're trusting that will be just as effective in generating book sales. Plus, if you fill your orders, there is no 20% consignment fee.
Please check your bio (https://colorado.writehisanswer.com/faculty) and click on the appropriate page. Let me know if you'd like a different book pictured. If you want to fill orders yourself, I'm glad to add that info. Or if you want to send purchasers somewhere other than or in addition to Amazon, let me know so I can add that info.
Handouts - I know Barbie has already reminded you that we need these ASAP. Conferees really do appreciate them. Please send to Chris Richards at passingthequill@gmail.com.
Head Counts - Unlike previous years, we did not have a place on the registration form for conferees to check the workshops, continuing session, and learning lab they plan to take. It has been a timesaver, and the team felt it's not necessary for a virtual conference since there is no limitation due to room size.
Thanks again for your willingness to serve. You are appreciated!
His blessings - Marlene P.S. Again, you must click here for instructions on getting in to the conference. 
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